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KS ENGINEERS OPENS REGIONAL OFFICE IN UTICA, NEW YORK 
 
KS Engineers, P.C. (KSE) is pleased to announce opening of our newest regional office in Utica, 
New York.  This office will be primarily used to serve the New York State Department of 
Transportation for KSE’s Biennial Bridge Inspection project in Region 2.  This office will also 
serve as a base for KSE’s expansion in the Upstate, New York regions.  Mr. Jacob Perlmutter, 
P.E., Vice President, will be heading up the KSE, Utica, NY office: 
 

KS Engineers, P.C. 
100 Lomond Court, Utica, NY 13502 

Tel: (315) 507-4220 
Fax: (315) 507-4219 

Email: info@kseng.com 
 


